
    Meeting Minutes – 1/6/2022 

Attendees: Amy Craig, Barbara Brown, Mary Kelly, Alison Boylan 

Start Time: 3:00 pm. 

The first order of business was an approval of the minutes from 12/15/2021.   

Next on the agenda we started to review the By-Laws for revisions and updates.  This was a lengthy task, 

we spent quite a lot of time on it and realized that it would have to be continued in later meetings 

before putting the proposed changes out to the members of LOP. 

The next discussion was on the forms, and when they should be sent out. Ali will send out an email with 

the Registration form and a link to the CP Golf website where all the LOP documents are housed, such as 

League Information, Pace of Play & Etiquette, Local Rules etc.  The Registration form will be sent to 

existing members on January 15th and copies will be left at the Pro Shop for any new members that are 

interested in joining the League. 

Next on the agenda was the Open Forum that is planned for February 3.  Amy is working on the email 

that will go out explaining what it is about and asking for RSVP’s so that a location, either the lanai or the 

meeting room at the club house, can be determined based on participation.  That email will go out on 

January 22nd and the RSVP’s will be sent to Ali. 

All the tee gifts are in except for the logo sticker for the first aid box and the divot tool, which needs to 

be ordered.  We discussed and chose the color for the sticker and divot tool. 

Amy said that there were a little over 100 dual shirts ordered by the MG/CP ladies.  We talked about the 

LOP only shirts which will be a different color and vendor than the dual shirts.  Barbara Brown is working 

with Tad on getting two samples that will be reviewed and one will be chosen for the LOP league shirt. 

Barbara Brown - past treasurer, Linda Davidson – current treasurer and Amy went to the bank to 

transition the records from Barbara to Linda for the upcoming two years. 

We did an around the table to see if there was anything else that needed talking over before adjourning. 

A discussion about changing the LOP Local Rule to a one stroke penalty just for the 9-Hole group on 18 

ensued. Many of the 9-hole ladies are relatively new at golf and will not play the back 9 because they 

just can’t make it over 18.  They get frustrated and the game is not enjoyable for them.  We decided to 

make that change. 

Our next meeting is set for February 28th at 3 pm. at Ali Boylan’s home. 

Meeting adjourned around 5 pm. 

Alison Boylan – LOP Secretary 

 

 

 

 


